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Joyce:

A few little notes on this draft:

1.  The new provision is numbered s. 46.40 (10), rather than s. 46.40 (15), to keep it
together with the other categorical community aids allocations.

2.  It is not necessary to say “notwithstanding other provisions of this section”
because the new provision does not contradict anything else in s. 46.40.  See, for
example, s. 46.40 (3).

3.  The draft requires DHFS to expend “not more than” rather than to “use” $85,000
to give DHFS the flexibility to spend less than $85,000 if DHFS can do so and still
accomplish the purpose of the draft.  In the alternative, you might want DHFS to
expend “at least” $85,000 for the purposes of the draft.

4.  It is not necessary to include a reference to the GPR position in the nonstatutory
provision of the draft because that position is already covered in the appropriation
change provision.
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